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Safeguarding is 
EVERYONE’S 

responsibility.
If you have any 

concerns regarding 
the safety or welfare 
of any child, please 

contact Nerys, Taylor 
or Xanthe, our 

Designated 
Safeguarding Leads, in 

confidence. 

Xanthe 
Smith
DSL

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs)

Taylor-Lee 
Sketchley

Deputy DSL

Nerys 
Evans

Lead DSL

Happy Birthday to the children celebrating in April!

George        Logan              Giaa             George        Jacob             Eliza

Blue Bell Woods 10th Birthday!!

We had a lovely week full of celebrations for the 10th 
anniversary of Blue Bell Woods. Nerys and the team 

would like to thank all the families for their 
continued support over the years.





‘All about me’ 
We have been exploring the topic 
‘All about me’ which has been a 

brilliant opportunity for the 
children to explore different family 
dynamics. We have been learning 
about feelings and emotions using 
our current favourite book, ‘The 
Colour Monster’ and engaging in 
sensory hand and foot painting 
whilst learning about different 

body parts. 



Take a look at what we have been getting 
up to in our baby unit…
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